MINUTES OF THE IQAC MEETING HELD ON FRIDAY, 4TH OCTOBER 2019.

Members Present:-
Principal and IQAC Chairperson -  : Dr. CA. Kishore Peshori
NAAC Coordinator and VP - Dr. Megha Somani
Vice Principal - Mr. Mani Iyer
IQAC Coordinator - Ms. Chippy Susan Bobby
Asst. Coordinator - Dr. Shreekumar Menon

Member - Dr. Meenakumari, 
Member- Dr. Vishal Tomar
Member - Ms. Ligimol Benny
Member- Mr.Ashish Jani
Member- Mrs.Asha Bhat
Member- Mr. Sandeep Sahu
Member – Mr. Shrinivas Aiyar
Member – Mr. Sushant Damodare


The  meeting of the  IQAC was held on Friday, 4th October at 11.30 am in the Principal’s office Conference room. It was attended by all the members of IQAC, Criteria heads, Principal and the Vice Principals. As a follow up of the IQAC meeting held in August, various matters relating to the existing policies and future steps to be initiated were discussed.
Principal Peshori Sir  started the discussion by requesting the members to identify the strengths and weaknesses of our institution. This would help us to understand the areas where there are lacunae which can be filled and also help us to identify the strong points and build further on them.
This was followed by discussion on the measures to be adopted to improve our college website.
It was decided to launch an online Research magazine called ACE, where our faculty and students would contribute Research articles periodically. The first volume would be launched during the Economics Convention to be held in December 2019.
Principal Sir  also instructed  the members to encourage the faculty to contribute their best towards the Economics Convention and to work as a great team, so that the highest standards would be maintained and the international Economics convention would be a huge success.
More guest faculty from various areas of expertise would be invited to give better exposure to our students .
Pincipal Sir also suggested that faculty exchange programmes and student exchange programmes could be planned in the years to come.
Cultural excursions and more industrial visits can be organized to make learning an interesting and enjoyable experience for students.
Principal Sir also  discussed the possibility of having a Tally lab and an Incubation centre in our college.
Differently abled students should be provided with more facilities including audio books for Braille students , so that they would be motivated to learn better.
The meeting was thus a fruitful one, with some good suggestions and practical ideas emerging from the discussions.
IQAC COORDINATOR
Ms.Chippy S. Bobby

